

Item	Timing	Notes	Actions
Apologies and Introduction (ES)	11:45	<p>DJ / LK @ the Blackburn game hosting comp winners</p> <p>SB – has resigned from Trust. Thanks, from all for efforts recorded in minutes.</p> <p>NL – holiday</p>	AC – Invite Steve Cook to May board meeting with a view to co-opting
Approval of the Minutes of the previous meeting (ALL)	11:45-11:55	Approved	
Chair report (ES) <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • MOU Meeting • On The Baw Update 	11:55-12:10	Discussion on social media conduct aspect of MOU meeting.	Action: AC/ES to chase approval of minutes from NFFC so these can be sent to members
Secretary report (AC)	12:10-12:20	Foodbank – went extremely well. Over a tonne of food. Nigel from Hope feedback – massive thing, offers of help, raised profile in the city.	General action: Next foodbank look to have signs to show where the collection point is. Potentially more than one collection point (if you come into CG from

			Main Stand side, BC Car Park is not easily accessed)
<p>Treasurer report (ES on behalf of NL)</p> <p>£22,276.51 in bank</p> <p>£296.31 Paypal</p> <p><u>£22572.82 TOTAL</u></p>	12:20-12:25		
Member Survey Update (PS)	12:25-12:45	<p>Over 300 responses. Really worked well with Bright Sparks. Would definitely use again.</p> <p>Ann & Lindsay – meeting 25th April. Results to come 11th May board meeting.</p> <p>Plan to take to the club mid/end May.</p> <p>BF raised the point that it is important to show these DO have an impact and changes do result from the feedback given.</p> <p>Local media – would they run some coverage on the results?</p>	

		<p>General point: club doing things on wide basis, we should shine light on it. Could we interview Forest in Community for a future vlog? Youth player? NF Ladies players? “The youth development story”</p> <p>Lends itself to the ThenNowForever piece more than first team. All areas we will look at for future vlog pieces.</p>	
Update on Mental Health & Community Trust (PS)	12:45-13:00	<p>PS: has done Bandy and Shinty piece, in collaboration with assistant Professor @ Nottingham University ‘is football good for mental health’ and outcome overwhelmingly ‘YES!’</p> <p>Would be willing to talk at a Trust event.</p> <p>Also talked to someone else who is working with NFFC Community Trust to run a Focus Group – some stuff coming out soon publicly via video, Season Tickets might also include things like ‘where mental health help is available’. Similar on social media – great place to engage. In a ground people are in an</p>	

		<p>emotional spot and perhaps also a great place to engage/intervene.</p> <p>Pint of science festival will feature a talk: “why supporting Nots County is good for your health”.</p> <p>No actions at present.</p>	
End of season vlog / Trust summary video (PS / ALL)	13:00-13:10	<p>Planned to record 26th April. 14:30 PM @ TCG</p> <p>Discussion points:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Forest Ladies - Foodbank thing - Survey - Year ahead - Stand development & Miracle Gates 	<p>Action ALL: May Board meeting + slack – discuss content for August new season videos. Maybe look to do something with Max?</p> <p>Action: AC: to ask Edward Gamble if available for 26/4</p> <p>Action: ES to seek permission to film at the ground on 26/4</p>
Feedback from Forest Ladies Matchday Sponsorship (ES)	13:10-13:20	<p>Great atmosphere and vibe.</p> <p>Felt like we got good value for our £300.</p> <p>More we can do in this space and a great time to be involved with NFLFC.</p>	<p>Action: BF to meet with Lee Billiard (already planned) to discuss what we can do, including non-financial, e.g. members helping on a matchday for example.</p>

Clough & Taylor Statue (ES)	13:20-13:25	<p>ES/AC meeting Robin Palmer next Friday</p> <p>Robin's father Calvin played for Forest in late 50's early 60's.</p> <p>Details to follow on how we might help / support / drive.</p> <p>All noted that a similar campaign to the BC statue would be the ideal scenario (funded solely by the fans).</p> <p>Potentially seek advice from Paul Ellis (BC Statue Committee lead)</p>	Action: ES to feedback following meeting on Friday 22/4
Next member mailing contents (ALL)	13:25-13:35	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Forest Ladies matchday sponsorship - Survey – 300 responses, full report coming next time round - Hope Nottingham – see above. AC get quote from Nigel. - On The Baw – sanitary items. - Latest MOU – minutes will be with you asap. - Member packs on their way out 	Action: ES brief Matt C for mailing contents
AOB	13:35-13:50	None.	

Date, time and location of the next meeting	13:50	11 th May, WB Library 11:45 Drinks after for those interested	
---	-------	---	--

<END>